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‘Ali Baba and the Bongo Bandits’ 
Mon 25th June at 6.00pm and Tues 26th June at 6.00pm 

 
Dear Parents  
 
Here are some details about the organisation for the performances: 

 
 The top gate will not be open so when parking at Eversley park, please walk to the front entrance  
 For each evening performance the children will need to arrive at school no earlier than 5.30pm and 

be taken to their designated classroom (a list of these is shown below), where they will change into 
their costumes.   

 The children’s costumes will be left at school for the next performance.  
 At the end of each evening performance the children will wait in these classrooms until they are 

collected by their parents from the outside entrances.  
 Parents in the audience of each evening performance will be asked to wait in the hall until they are 

asked to collect their children from the classrooms using the outside entrances. 
 The performance time is approximately 80 minutes, so parents who are not staying to watch the 

evening show are advised to collect their children from 7.30pm onwards from the outside door of 
their designated classroom. 

 

Room Class getting changed here: 

Hedgehogs FS / KS1 Crèche  

Rabbits 5B 

ICT Suite 5K 

1A Year 6 boys 

1S Year 6 girls 
 

I’m sure that you’ll appreciate that all of the children have worked really hard on this production; please 
make every effort to ensure that your child/ren are at all of the performances. Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Robson and Mr Ewins 


